
HB 2868 clearly is an attack on homeschooling and virtual schools. Besides prohibiting homeschooled students from receiving 
Accelerated Credits, it is unclear whether it prohibits students from challenging Advanced Placement tests for college credits. If it 
doesn’t affect AP testing, the bill has no purpose. This bill takes two steps backward discouraging students with initiative and natural 
aptitude to advance themselves, especially through homeschooling or virtual schools.


